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modular with porch,
loaded with options.
Footing, foundation, 

sill plate, crane, factory
set & trim, Trane heat

pump, plumbing &
electrical. $129,700

Stock model only

NEW 28x52 DOUBLEWIDE
3 bedroom, 2 bath loaded
with options including
refrigerator, range &

dishwasher. On sale $46,971
+ tax, delivery & setup.

Only 1 remaining!
Financing & Land Home Packages Available!

RAY SHANKLE
Home Sales

M-Th 8am-7pm

Fri 8am-6pm

Sat 9am-1pm

Sun Closed

910-582-5066 • 910-582-4644
1570 East US 74 Highway • PO Box 1543, Hamlet NC 28345

Mrs. Sandra 
Faye Gould Boggan

Mrs. Sandra Faye Gould
Boggan, 53, departed her
earthly life on Thursday,
November 14, 2013, at
Carolinas Medical Center
Union in Monroe.

Memorial services were
held on Monday, November
18, 2013, in the Chapel of
Leavitt Funeral Home.

She was born September
19, 1960, in Anson County,
a daughter of the late Willie
Moore Harrington, Jr. and
the late Hattie Rose Gould.
She had worked with
Pilgrim’s Pride in Marshville.

Surviving are her daughter,
Tonya Sturdivant of the
home; her grandson, Donnie
Merritt, Jr. of the home; her
sisters and brothers, Elayne
Burch and Evelyn Wilson,
both of Greensboro, Donald
Harrington of Raleigh, Gilbert
(Doris) Harrington, Earline
(Rochell) Caldwell, Annie
Hilton and Billy Harrington,
all of High Point, Helen
Harrington of Ellicott City,
MD, Robert (Emma) Gould of
Candor, Bobby Gould of Mt.
Gilead, and Regina (Frank)
Akins of Aberdeen; a special
niece and caregiver, Carol
Leak of Polkton; and a host
of nieces, nephews, aunts,
uncles, relatives and friends.
In addition to her parents she
was preceded in death by her
husband, Reece Boggan.

The arrangements were in
care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at leavitt-
funeralhomewadesboro.com.

Mr. Duran 
“Randy” Boling

Mr. Duran “Randy” Boling,
72, died Thursday,
November 14, 2013, at
FirstHealth Moore Regional
Hospital in Pinehurst.

Funeral services were held
on Sunday, November 17,
2013, at Lilesville Baptist
Church with Rev. Kaye Fry
and Rev. Teddy Lawson
officiating.  Interment followed
in Lilesville Cemetery.

Randy was born May 6,
1941, in Richmond County,
NC, a son of the late Colon
and Martha Inez Hogan
Boling.  He was retired from
Duff Norton in Wadesboro,
and he and his wife owned and

operated Boling’s Taxidermy.
He was a member of Lilesville
United Methodist Church and
was faithful in supporting not
only his church, but also
Lilesville Baptist Church and
Victory Baptist Church.
Surviving are his children,

Maria (Clay) Allen of
Rockingham, Angie Adams
and Connie (Ricky) Knotts,
all of Lilesville and Tim
(Carolann) Boling of
Lexington; his grandchildren,
Joey Santana, Beth Shepard,
Max Griffin, Carl Knotts,
Larry Adams, II, Lewis
Adams, Angela Adams and
Jacob Boling; his great-

grandchildren, Savannah and
Mason Knotts, and Elijah and
Anniston Shepard; his
brother and sisters, Glen
Boling, LuAnn McPhatter and
Kathy Gilliam, all of
Rockingham and Jeanene
Brinkley of Raleigh; his
brothers-in-law and sister-in-
law, Vance (Pat) Gulledge and
Nancy Gulledge, all of
Lilesville and Cleveland
Jordan of Wadesboro.

In addition to his parents,
he was preceded in death by
his wife of 40 years, Bettie
Gulledge Boling on March
12, 2012.  Randy remained
faithful to his love and
commitment to Bettie even
following her death as he
could be found daily visiting
her resting place in quiet
devotion to her.  Although
heartbroken, their family can
rejoice in knowing Randy and
Bettie are together again.

Randy will always be
remembered as a loving and
devoted husband, father,
grandfather and brother.  His
children know first hand that
he is the epitome of what a
father should be.  Many lives
were touched by his kindness
and generosity to those in
need in the community.  He
was faithful to visit the sick in
the community and nursing
homes.  He loved the out of
doors, hunting and on the
river and fishing.

Memorials may be made to
Lilesville United Methodist
Church, P.O. Box 452,
Lilesville, NC 28091.

The arrangements were in
care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at leavitt-
funeralhomewadesboro.com.

Mr. George 
Grant Davis

Mr. George Grant Davis,
78 of Ansonville, passed
away Friday night November
15, 2013, at CMC-Union.  

Funeral services were held
on Monday November 18,
2013, at Edwards Funeral
Home Chapel in Norwood
with Rev. Rodney Clements
and Rev. Curtis Laney
officiating.  Interment
followed in Red Hill Baptist
Church Cemetery.

Mr. Davis was born April
17, 1935, in Anson County
to the late Ernest Reuben and
Cassie Naomi Trull Davis.  He

was a sheet metal draftsman
with Coggin’s Heating and
Air Conditioning. 

He is survived by his wife
Nancy Hill Davis of the
home; son Ronald Grant
Davis (Martha) of Newland,
NC; brothers, David Davis
(Katrina) and Donald Davis
(Debbie), all of Peachland;
grandchildren, Dr. R. Tyler
Davis (Rachel) and Nathan
Grant Davis (Katie); and
great-grandchildren, Weston
and Parker Davis.  

Memorials may be made to
Red Hill Baptist Church
Brotherhood, c/o Teresa
Wilson 1104 Mt. Vernon
Road, Wadesboro, NC 28170.

Online condolences may
be made at edwards-
funeralhomes.com.

Mrs. Ernestine 
Pratt Niven Ratliff

Mrs. Ernestine Pratt Niven
Ratliff, 94, died Monday,
November 18, 2013, at
Ambassador Health and
Rehab in Wadesboro.

Funeral services will be held
at 1 p.m. on Wednesday,
November 20, 2013, in
Morven Cemetery with Rev.
Larry King officiating.

Ernestine was born May
24, 1919, in Anson County,
a daughter of the late John
Ernest and Rosa Moore
Pratt.  She was a homemaker
and a member of Morven
United Methodist Church.

Surviving are her nieces
and nephew, Jane (Don)
Streater, Peggy Lathan,
Nancy Marr, Susan (Jerry)
Jackson and Johnny Pratt;
and her stepchildren, William
Niven, Sarah Niven, Charles
Edward Ratliff, Jr., Mary
Burnette and Jack Ratliff.

In addition to her parents,
she was preceded in death by
her husbands, Thomas
Leitch Niven and Charles
Edward Ratliff and by her
brothers and sisters, Carroll
Pratt, John Pratt, Margaret
Lathan and Eva Riccio.

The family would like to
express their sincere thanks
to Ernestine’s caregivers, her
cousin Virginia Ruth
(Lyndon) Woodburn and her
stepson Jack (Betty) Ratliff
and to the staff of
Ambassador Health and
Rehab where she had been a
resident since 2002.

In lieu of flowers,
memorials may be made to
Morven United Methodist
Church, P.O. Box 302,
Morven, NC 28119 or to
Morven Cemetery, P.O. Box
166, Morven, NC 28119.

The arrangements are in
care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at leavitt-
funeralhomewadesboro.com.

Mrs. Joyce
McCollum Templeton

Mrs. Joyce McCollum
Templeton, 80, died
Monday, November 11,
2013, at Ambassador Health
and Rehab following a long
illness.

Funeral services were held

on Sunday, November 17,
2013, in the Chapel of
Leavitt Funeral Home.
Graveside services were held
on Monday, November 18,
2013, at Carolina Memorial
Park in Concord.

Joyce was born August 8,
1933, in Cabarrus County,
NC, a daughter of the late
John Calvin McCollum, Sr.
and the late Mary Stancil
McCollum.  She grew up in
Kannapolis and was a
graduate of A.L. Brown High
School.  She spent 30 years
in Charlotte and worked for
Emery Air Freight and
Conway Freight.

Surviving are her husband
of 60 years, John Templeton
of the home; her beloved
Jack Russell, Rascal; a
granddaughter and great-
grandson of Florida; and her
extended family and friends
of Kannapolis, Charlotte and
Wadesboro.  In addition to
her parents she was
preceded in death by her
son Chip Templeton.

She was a loving and
devoted wife and mother and
will be remembered for her
beautiful smile, her positive
attitude and outlook and her
kind and gentle spirit.

The arrangements were in
care of Leavitt Funeral
Home.  Online condolences
may be made at leavitt-
funeralhomewadesboro.com.

10% OFF
Dinner Buffet

Peking Wok
Cannot be

combined with 
any other offer

Expires
December 31, 2013

The Best Chinese Food In Town

EAT IN • TAKE OUT • DAILY BUFFET
910-582-3339 • Fax 910-582-3369

Super Wal-Mart Shopping Center
722 US Hwy 74 E in Rockingham

Holly Allison Kiker, OD

1134 Holly Street in Wadesboro (On Highway 74 across from Forbes Jewelers)

Mon-Thurs 8:30-5  & Friday 8:30-3:30       704-694-3618 

Locally Owned & Operated

As a big THANK YOU to
our patients, we are
running a special

during November...
Buy one pair of 

glasses and get the 
second pair for 40% OFF

Some restrictions may apply.

Call for an appointment today

PUT MORE CROP 
INTO EVERY BALE.
Get the most out of every hay season with round balers that deliver the highest 
capacity in the industry – the BR7000 Series Roll-Belt™ round balers from 
New Holland. The proven combination of rolls and belts forms uniform, dense 
bales in any crop from dry hay to silage to corn stalks - making Roll-Belt™ round 
balers a SMART choice when you farm a variety of products. And BR7000 balers 
pack more of your valuable crop into every bale with these added features:

XTRASWEEP™ PICKUPS ARE THE WIDEST IN THE 
INDUSTRY TO GET EVERY BIT OF CROP

CROPCUTTER™ OPTION PUTS MORE CROP IN 
EVERY BALE FOR MAXIMUM DENSITY AND FEWER 
BALES TO TRANSPORT AND STORE

EDGEWRAP™ OPTION PROVIDES OVER-THE-EDGE 
WRAPPING FOR MORE PROTECTION AND EASIER 
HANDLING

©2013 CNH America LLC. New Holland is a registered trademark of CNH America LLC.

www.BrooksSales.com

3144 Highway 74 East
Monroe

704-233-4242

Mon - Fri
7:30 am - 5 pm

Saturday   8 - 12 noon

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all New
Holland Hay equipment, Skid Steer Loader and
Combine owners.  Our dealership has been a dealer for
all these products for 35 plus years, and we carry a good
supply of parts and have well trained technicians.  You
made the right choice in your New Holland Equipment
and we will do everything in our power to keep you
satisfied with your New Holland Equipment.  Call us
for any parts, service or sales today.

Tamyah Presson 
Wins Library Contest

On Wednesday, October 2 Wadesboro
Primary School sent the second grade class to
the Hampton B. Allen Library where library
staff gave the children a tour, and then had a
small presentation and story time downstairs
in the Little Theatre.  To celebrate anti-bullying
awareness month, part of the presentation
was to tell the kids about a coloring sheet
handout included in the packages.  The
pictures were to be colored, and brought back
to the library for display.
A winner was chosen from the returned
pictures - Tamyah Presson.  She is pictured
receiving her prize.

H.W. Little & Company
109 South Greene Street in uptown Wadesboro

704-694-2214 • M-F 7:30am-5:30pm • Sat. 8am-12pm

Thursday, Nov. 21   5:30 - 8pm
Christmas Lights

Power Cords
Outdoor Lighting

Indoor/Outdoor Christmas Decorations
Great Holiday Gifts
Stocking Stuffers

DIY Christmas Decorations
Spend $30 or more & get $5 off!
Let’s shop locally during Christmas and

help our communities grow even stronger!

Wadesboro Fire
Department

Delivers Safety
Message to WPS
Wadesboro Primary School

students enjoyed a program
presented by the Wadesboro
Fire Department on preventing
kitchen fires.  The program
was a part of Fire Prevention
Week, October 6-12.

The main message was that
more fires start in the kitchen
than in any other part of the
home.  Tips were offered to
teach students how to keep
cooking fires from starting in
the first place.


